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The City of Albuquerque and Bernalillo County hereby gives notice of the City’s and County’s intent to 
revise the flood hazard information, generally located along Mirehaven Arroyo A and Mirehaven Arroyos 
B & C from Tierra Pintada Boulevard upstream to a point within the Petroglyph National Monument. 
Specifically, the flood hazard information shall be revised along Mirehaven Arroyo A from Tierra Pintada 
Boulevard to a point approximately 4,900 feet upstream, at the confluence with Mirehaven Arroyos B & 
C. Also, the flood hazard information shall be revised along Mirehaven Arroyos B & C from the 
confluence with Mirehaven Arroyo A to a point approximately 3,300 feet upstream.  
 
As a result of the revision, the 1% annual chance water-surface elevations shall be established, and the 
1% annual chance floodplain shall narrow within the area of revision. 
 
Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the City of Albuquerque Planning 
Department at 600 2nd Street NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102. Interested persons may call the City of 
Albuquerque Floodplain Administrator at (505) 924-3860 or the Bernalillo County Floodplain 
Administrator at (505) 848-1517 for additional information referencing the Mirehaven Arroyo 
Improvements Letter of Map Revision (LOMR). 


